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Adressat                   
Ort und Datum
Invitation for Reconciliation Week, April 25th to May 1st, 2005
Anrede  Dear Friends,  Dear Madam or Sir,   Dear Collegues,
The present situation in Asia demonstrates the power and the impact seen when people who come from various fields and groups act in the spirit of unity. For the presence of constructive exchange and mutual interaction across all borders opens new uniting ways for us all --- this is Reconciliation.
This power is necessary in order to reach the United Nation's ‘Millennium Development Goals’ * which open new possibilities for people worldwide.
Inspired by the engagement of the many organizations and individuals and the numerous personal conversations that we experienced at the UN Conference "Civil Society takes Action" in New York, we would like to invite you to participate in the Reconciliation Week from Monday April 25th through Sunday May 1st 2005.
We are calling upon all people and organizations, who would like to contribute by way of their activities and their initiative, either in their personal environment or at a local, national or international level. 

For further information please see the invitation attached. We are looking forward to your reply, which can be sent either to me personally or to the contact address listed in the invitation.
Sincerely,
Absender
Enclosure
* By the year 2015, all 191 United Nations Members States have pledged to meet the Millennium Development Goals: 1. Eradicate extreme poverty and hunger 2. Achieve universal primary education 3. Promote gender equality and empower women 4. Reduce child mortality 5. Improve maternal health 6. Combat HIV /AIDS, malaria and other diseases 7. Ensure environmental sustainability 8. Develop a global partnership for development.
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